
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Third Sunday of Ordinary Time 

September 10, 2023 
 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Catholic University of America. This is a 

national collection of the US Bishops. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Bob and Ruth Keating’s 63rd 

Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 

 

• This weekend, we celebrate Patriot Day and recall the tragic terrorist attacks on our nation 

over twenty years ago. Our flags are at half-mast and our recessional will be a patriotic hymn. 

May God bless and protect the United States of America! 

 

• This Sunday, September 10, at 12:30 PM, the parish will have its annual Fall Festival. The 

event is free. All are welcome! 

 

• Our 5:30 PM daily Mass this Monday, September 11, will be a Memorial Mass for all those 

who died in the terrorist attacks on September 11, 2001. All parishioners are encouraged to 

come and pray for God’s continued blessings and protection of the United States. 

 

• This Monday, September 11, at 7:00 PM, our annual RCIA program will begin. This is the 

process by which a person is prepared for baptism or for those baptized Christians who wish 

to enter the fullness of the Christian faith by reception into the Catholic Church. Deacon Doc 

and his team are available and ready to talk with anyone who might be interested in becoming 

Catholic. Please email the Deacon directly at: bdonofrio@charlestondiocese.org. 

 

• Starting this Tuesday, September 12, the Philomena Fellowship will start back up on Tuesdays 

from 10:30 AM – 11:45 AM. The fellowship will meet in Rooms 1 and 2 of the Parish Hall. 

The Fellowship is for stay-at-home parents and their little ones (up to first grade) to meet for 

playtime and lessons on our Faith. For more information, please contact the group leaders at 

philomena@gracewepray.org. 

 

• Deacon Doc will be starting up our parish Book Club this Wednesday, September 13, from 

1:00 PM – 2:00 PM. The club is starting with Bishop Barron’s book, This is My Body: A Call 

to Eucharistic Revival. All are welcome! For more information, please email Deacon Doc at: 

bdonofrio@charlestondiocese.org. 

 

• This coming Saturday, September 16, from 9:00 AM – 12 Noon, we’ll have our next 

Formation Day. Our theme for the day will be: Meeting Our Spiritual Masters: Learning from 

the Men and Women Who Knew God. All are welcome! 
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